Dear W.W.N.T.B.M,'S Laborers,

The most wonderful Season

has arrived. It is Christmas time!

Everything changes. The stores are much more beautiful with it's garlands and lights. The music, though not all, becomes sweeter and tender leaving behind it's regular aggressiveness. The same believers and unbelievers remember in some way that Christ was born.

But some difference has to be between these. The unbelievers are looking for the external happiness and noise, and the believers are to look for the internal joy. Why that difference?, because we have received the benefit of Jesus' coming. He was born to redeem us; and this is our joy: that we are the beneficiary of that coming.

Let us try during this Holy Seasonto see that some change from external happiness to internal joy. This Christmas can be the first real Christmas for someone. And it is our responsibility to tell them.

## Merry Christmas from Spain!

The Sanchez Family wishes you that these Holy Days may help us to be more holy unto the Lord. Christ's first coming took place some 2,000 yrs. ago. Now, we are close to His Second Coming! Let us be prepared for this next event while we are remembering His First Coming!

Thank you again for your prayers and faithful support for the souls of Spain.

In Chríst's holy name. Yours, The Sanchez Famíly Your Míssíonaríes to Spaín.